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SHELL-FISH
INDUSTRY   IN
CLARE

SUGGESTED  FERRY SERVICE
The announcement that there is serious talk of using a seaplane ferry service to bring shell-fish to the French market is of particular interest to those engaged in such business along the coast of Clare. Some years past many families have earned a living by picking periwinkles and other such shell​fish and selling them to middlemen who forward them to merchants in England and France. Continentals, particularly the French and Span​iards, are very fond of periwinkles, sea snails, cockles and mussels and many of the lesser sorts which no​body seems to regard seriously in Ireland. If the seaplane ferry service was put into operation it would mean that the fish could be served on the continent less than eighteen hours after being taken from the sea in Clare and other parts along the west coast. Pickers of periwinkles and other such shell​fish along the Clare coast would no doubt be assured of a ready market with the highest possible price if the ferry service is put into opera​tion.
Bad news for fishermen in the Gaeltacht (if there is any such thing now in Clare) is that there will be no further developments in the scheme to give them special terms for the acquisition of inshore boats of some sixty feet in length.
